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April 7, 2021 
 
Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

 
RE: U-210151 Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments 

 
Dear Mr. Johnson, 

 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (Cascade), hereby submits the following comments in 
accordance with the Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments (Notice) issued by the 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) in Docket U-210151 on 
March 15, 2021. In the Notice the Commission stated the purpose of the inquiry was to identify 
filings utilities and stakeholders are obligated to file by statute, rule, or Commission order and 
determine which of these filings are no longer necessary or could be consolidated. 
 
Cascade has identified each filing it submits to the Commission as required by statute, rule, or 
Commission order.  Some filings are submitted because of an informal request by or long-term 
understanding with Commission Staff. As such Cascade believes that several reports can either be 
kept, eliminated, or modified for certain exemptions or interval frequency of reporting. 
 
Attached to this cover letter is an Excel worksheet (U-210151 CNGC Compliance List 
04.07.21.xlsx) that contains a list of its annual reporting requirements with notes regarding the 
Cascade’s position on whether a report should be kept, eliminated, or should be modified.  For 
certain reports Cascade has not provided a recommended position; in such instances, Cascade is 
open to the guidance of the Commission as to whether the reporting regimen should be continued, 
modified, or eliminated.  The electronic attachments are listed below: 
 

• U-210151 CNGC Comments 4.07.21.pdf 
• U-210151 CNGC Compliance List 04.07.21.xlsx 

 
If there are any questions regarding this report, please contact me at (509) 734-4549. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Christopher Mickelson 
 

Christopher Mickelson  
Manager, Regulatory Affairs, Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd., Kennewick, WA 99336-7166  
christopher.mickelson@cngc.com 
(509) 734-4549 
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